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PERSONNEL: CERTIFICATED 
 
 
Tutoring 
 
 
It is expected that appropriate effort will be made by staff members to resolve the learning problems 
of students before recommending that parents engage a tutor or seek other outside professional help. 
The Board believes that by maintaining a high quality instructional staff and providing for a rich and 
varied curriculum, the need for individual tutoring is minimized. 
 
However, should individual tutoring be recommended in exceptional cases, the Superintendent is 
directed to establish appropriate conflict of interest rules. 
 
 
 
 Legal Reference: California Education Code 
    Application for Federal Funds; Program Elements 
    for School District Plan; Advisory Compensatory 
    Education Commission to Establish Priority Listing 
    on State-Wide Basis 
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